DALEVILLE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION

626 North Daleville Avenue

DALEVILLE, ALABAMA 36322

DIANE FLOURNOY, Ed.D. SUPERINTENDENT

PHONE (334) 598-2456

FAX (334) 598-9006

October 2, 2018

Dear Parents:

If your child was attending the Daleville City School System on October 19, 2018, please complete the survey form in blue or black ink, sign, date and have your child return it to school tomorrow.

- Complete Section A for your child
- Sections B, C, and D are applicable to persons who live or work on federal property
- If you are not federally connected, Complete Section A, sign and date
- Sign and date at the bottom
- Have your child return the form to school tomorrow

The information requested is the minimum information required by the Federal Government in order to receive money for operating our schools. The information you provide will be regarded with confidentiality. If you have any questions, please call my office at 334.598.2456 ext 212.

Thank you,

Diane C. Flournoy, Ed. D.

Dino C. Slowing

Superintendent



ACCREDITED BY ADVANCED ACCREDITATION COMMISSION